
SimpliSafe, Inc. 
294 Washington St 9th Floor, Boston, Massachusetts, United States, 02108 

 

Date: 2021-01-28  
   
FCC ID: U9K-CM3000 

 

To the attention of 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

Confidentiality Request 
 

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the commission’s rules, we request 

short-term confidential treatment for the following information until 

(2021/July/31) in order to ensure sensitive business information remains 

confidential until the actual marketing of the device:  

 

External photos 

Test Setup photos 

User’s manual 

Internal Photos 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 
----------------------------------- 

SimpliSafe, Inc. 

Name: Dean Goodale / Title: Compliance Manager 

Tel: 603-479-3909 

E-mail: dean.goodale@simplisafe.com 

 

 

 


